
 

Staffing Update 

Mrs Hankinson and her boys popped in to see everyone just before Christmas and I know that the 

children were pleased to see her. 

As she won’t be returning to school until September, we are delighted that Miss Fiddler will continue 

to teach Year 2 for the remainder of this year.  

Advance Notice ~ Reception Class Assembly/Coffee Morning 

Wednesday 5th February ~ 9.00am ~ All Welcome 

 

KWPS ~ YELLOW PAGES 

17th January 2020 

Feedback ParentPay Questionnaire 

Thank you to all the parents who completed the Parentpay questionnaire at the last parents evening. A 

summary is included below. 

ParentPay 

Are you confident using ParentPay? 

YES 84%  NO 1%  A Little 14%  No Response  1%  
 

We were pleased that so many of you  are now confident in using  ParentPay  - if you are still unsure 

please do not hesitate to ring Mel in the office who will be more than happy to help.  
 

Schudio App 

Have you downloaded Schudio app? 

YES 30%  NO 68%  No Response 2% 
 

If yes do you receive notifications via the Schudio app? 50% 
 

I know that a number of parents were unsure what was meant by the `schudio’ app. It is an app linked 

to our school website which will, if you allow notifications, enable you to receive messages  from school 

including the Yellow Pages direct to your phone. Messages sent this way are free of charge to school 

unlike texts which we have to pay for.   

To download the app simply go onto the app store on your phone and search for ‘schudio’.  Once down-

loaded you can then select our school and enable notifications.   

Yellow Pages 

How do you view the Yellow Pages? 

Paper Copy 76%  School Website  16%  Schudio App 8% 
 

How would you prefer to receive the Yellow Pages? 

Paper Copy 54%  Email 20%  Schudio App 10% Email & Schudio App 4% 

Email & Paper Copy 5% Schudio App & Paper Copy 5% Don’t Mind 2% 

As the majority of parents preferred a paper copy we will for the time being continue to send paper 

copies home, however we will  continue to send  it out through the Schudio App and consider emailing 

it to specific parents. It will of course be available to view on the website. There is a link to  the YP 

included  it at the top of the website for ease of access.  
 

Ordering School Dinners 

Due to a change in day when the cook has to order her food, please could school dinners for the                   

following week be chosen by midnight on Tuesday  rather than Thursdays. Thank you for your support 

with this.   

 


